
From: Bill Taylor <bill@taylorschouse.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/9/2012 9:16:18 PM
Subject: Re: Budget Briefing: Aiken Delegation Office - 7/12 at 9:00a.m.

I will attend.

(iTypos courtesy of my iPhone)

On Jul 9, 2012, at 3:35 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Aiken Delegation:

You are invited to a budget briefing that the governora€™s staff is offering to the Republican Senate and 
House members in your area. Thursday, 7/12/12 we will be at the Aiken Delegation Office at 9:00a.m. to 
review the Governora€™s vetoes and to answer any questions. Attached are the veto messages and a list 
of pork and earmark projects.

Where: Aiken Delegation Office
736 Richland Ave., West, Aiken, SC 29801

Date: Thursday, 7/12/12
Time: 9:00a.m.
The Aiken Delegation Office is located on the corner of Richland Ave. and Morgan Street. As you enter the 
County Council building, if you continue straight down the hall you will walk into the chambers. There is 
parking beside the building and a parking lot behind the building.

Please reply or call me at 803-767-7583 if you are able to attend.
We look forward to seeing you there.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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